
Dear Second Grade Families,
Welcome to second grade! My name is Tiffany Anderson, and I am delighted to 

be your child’s teacher. It’s going to be an exciting year filled with learning and 
adventure. We will learn and discover new material through the core subjects as well 
as through our remarkable cottages, which include Sweet Shop, Global Exchange, 
Weather Station, and Dinosaur Dig. I look forward to working with you to help your 
child grow academically, socially, and developmentally.

I want to know all about you, but first, I’m going to tell you a little bit 
about myself. My husband, Eric, and I are both from Snowflake, Arizona. We love to 
go home every chance we get to visit family and friends. We have three adorable 
daughters: Shayla, Pyper, and Laynie.  We adore our little girls and love celebrating 
their milestones. Some of our favorite things to do together as a family are watching 
football (Go Packers!), going to the  lake, relaxing on the beach, playing sports, and 
watching movies. 

Below you will find information about Open House, as well as our daily 
start and end time. I would love to get to know your child prior to Open House. 
Please, click Mrs. Anderson's Open House Forms to fill out important information. I 
look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tiffany Anderson 
tiffany.anderson@eduprize.com

Open House is Friday, July 18, 2025 for 1st -6 th grades. 
Recommended Time for Our Class: 2:30 pm - 3:15 pm

Location: Building 1 Room 46
Open house is a time where students can say a big hello to me, see our classroom, find out 
where to line up the first day of school,  and drop off supplies listed on the next page. You 

will also pick up carpool information in  the gym. 

Program: PM TOPS
Schedule: 10:40 am - 3:40 pm Monday-Friday

I will meet students outside where I will pick them up at 10:35 am daily. 

The first day of school is Tuesday, July 22, 2025.
All students must be on-time and present the entire day to be considered enrolled 

at  EDUPRIZE.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9sGYxEBKv4zwAkbMkqN98DoRkSFobNZuXDxTI2ILBFB_sIA/viewform?usp=sharing
mailto:tiffany.anderson@eduprizechools.net


If possibly please bring the school supplies to Open House so I can prepare for 
the first day of school. Thank you for contributing to our classroom!

Personal items listed below need to be labeled with your child’s name:
❏ Headphones (unpackaged) – Earbuds are okay but little ears prefer headphones. 
❏ 2 wide ruled composition books (any cover design)
❏ 1 hard bound “Primary Journal” with picture space  

(pictured on the right)
❏ A pair of kid scissors
❏ 3 pocket folders that have 3 prongs -It is important that these folders have 

prongs, because sheet protectors organized by me will go inside. Please have 
child’s name and label on the front of each folder. Feel free to be creative with 
your labeling.

Please do not label these items with your child’s name:
❏ 12 sharpened pencils (Ticonderoga preferred)
❏ 4 pink gum erasers
❏ 4-pack  of black thick Expo dry erase markers (keep packaged)
❏ 4  glue sticks (jumbo size preferred)
❏ 10 sheet protectors
❏ 3 boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons 
❏ 1 ream of white copy paper
❏ 1 box of 10 count Crayola markers
❏ 1 container of Clorox wipes
❏ 1 roll of paper towels

Optional items  listed below are things we are always in need of.  Donations now or  
throughout the year are appreciated.
● tissues
● gallon-sized Ziploc bags 
● hand sanitizer (pump style please) 
● hand soap (unscented preferred)

Color Label

Yellow Reading Folder

Purple Writing Folder

Red Math Folder
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